
 

Announcement of Srisamranwittayakhom School 
Regarding: The policy "No Gift Policy" 
……………………………………………………………… 

 Srisamranwittayakhom School realizes the importance of conscious in refuse to 
accept and can't stand corruption. We specify preventive measures corruption and 
misbehave. Including reinforce the values, attitude, conscious and personnel's behavior 
to avoid doing that may affect the performance of duties. Srisamranwittayakhom School 
strongly adheres to “No Gift Policy” and good governance practices in order to better 
promote transparency, accountability and integrity at all levels. 
 To enhance the culture and honest value in duty with morality. There is no 
conflict of interest from performance of duties and to prevent corruption. Therefore, 
Srisamranwittayakhom School sets the policy “No Gift Policy” on duties as follow. 
 1. Government officer and personnel of Srisamranwittayakhom School refrain 
from accepting gifts of any kinds from the performance of duties from outsiders who 
come in contact with school. 
 2. Government officer and personnel of Srisamranwittayakhom School refrain 
from giving gifts of any kinds to outsiders who come in contact with school. 
 3. Government officer and personnel of Srisamranwittayakhom School mustn't 
seek to obtain gifts or unlawful benefits. 
 4. Congratulations, expressing good wishes, welcome show, Expressing 
condolence on various occasions as usual. expression should be used by signing a 
greeting book, writing condolence card or using social media instead of giving things. 
It is hereby announced for general information.  

  Announced on 1st November, 2024  
 

                                                                                   

                                                      (Mr. Wutthikrai Khamfaeng) 
                                             Director of Srisamranwittayakhom School 


